
Reporting and elective conference of the Council of 
Student Self-government 

On November 19th, 2018, the reporting and elective conference of the Council 
of Student Self-government of Pedagogical Institute was held. Two issues were put on 
the agenda: 

1. Report of the Chairman of the Council of student self-government - Anna 
Anikina for 2017-2018 year 

2. Presentation of candidates' programs for the position of the Chairman of the 
Student Self-government. 

In her report, Anna Anikina analyzed activities of the Council of Student Self-
government for the 2017-2018 academic year and summarized activities of the social 
and humanitarian direction of the Institute. 

As a result of the discussion, the report was approved by a majority of votes. 
At the reporting and elective conference, the program of the candidate for the 

post of the Chairman of the Council of Student Self-government of Pedagogical 
Institute, the third year students of the specialty "Primary Education" Anna Anikina 
was presented. 

We wish Anna Anikina to win in elections to the the Council of Student Self-
government of the University. 
 


